Violence and Abusive Behaviour
The Practice is committed to ensuring that our staff treat our patients with dignity and courtesy at all times. We expect our patients to treat staff in the same manner.
We support the NHS zero tolerance policy with regard to violent and abusive behaviour and the Practice has the right to remove violent patients from the list with immediate effect in order to safeguard practice staff, patients and others.
The definition of violence is not limited to physical assault / injury; it also includes verbal aggression and rude / offensive language and is defined by the Health & Safety Executive as “any incident, in which an employee is abused, threatened or assaulted by a member of the public in circumstances arising out of the course of his or her employment”.
The Practice is committed to the firm pursuit, through the PSNI, if necessary of those who threaten or intimidate members of staff.
